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I live in the Greensprings area of Ashland and a group from California is attempting to 

use a loophole in the law to establish a school out of our area using a very small 

Pinehearst elementary school to sponsor them.  Pinehearst does not have the 

resources to oversee a large school like John Adams Academy so I hope the law will 

eliminate this loophole to protect other small districts. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Albie Pokrob 


